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From: 
To: 

Darren Hobbs 
Anthony Ferguson; Beryl Menzies; Bruce Tucker; Chris Mills; David Gibson; 

Francois Samuel; Frank Sheehan (BRAC); Glynn Evans; Jon 
Peter Armstrong; Phil Dalloway; Philip Gardiner; Richard 
Tariq Nawaz; Tony Pillai 

David Smith (BRAC); Debbie Smith 
O'Neill; Michael Finn; Paul Stollard 
Hartless (BRE); Seamus McCrystal 
Date: 14/06/02 14:52:30 

Subject: Proposed Amendment of Approved Document B 

Ladies and Gentlemen 
Following a very productive working party meeting on 10 June, I attach the latest versions of the draft 
RIA and Approved Document as agreed at that meeting. 

It is proposed to issue these documents for the consideration of BRAC at its next meeting on 3 July 
therefore I would be very grateful if I could have any comments you wish to make by close of play on 
Monday 17 June. I am sorry for the short timescale, although those of you at the meeting kindly 
agreed to assist. 

Tariq, Bruce and Tony -1 would be grateful for your comments on both documents, but in particular 
the text of item 1 in Appendix A of the draft Approved Document explaining the role of UKAS, 
laboratories and fire safety engineers. 

If you would prefer to discuss any aspect, please do not hesitate to give me a call. In the meantime I 
look forward to your responses. 

Best wishes 

Darren 

Senior Professional and Technical Officer 
(Fire Safety & Telecommunications) 
Building Regulations Division, 
Office of the Deputy Prime Minister 
3/B1, Eland House, Bressenden Place 
London, SW1E5DU 
Tel: I 
Fax:| 

CC: 
Everall 

Anthony Burd; Caroline Cousin (DTLR); Darren Hobbs (DTLR); Mick Eady; Paul 
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